
Our team is dedicated to providing your family with exceptional technical support and educational

technology opportunities. Below is some helpful information to introduce you to some of the

systems that exist at the school. We look forward to working with all of you on your technology

needs.

Learning Management

System (LMS)

The Middle and Upper Schools use the

Brightspace learning management

system for all content related to student

life. The LMS includes class pages for

each academic class, class content,

viewing and submitting assignments,

and other pertinent student information.

Both parents and students will have

access to the system.

Student Accounts

My Backpack

The school uses My Backpack to manage

student account information for bill

payments, online directories, grades, and

comments. 

Technology 1:1

Device Program

Lower school students are provided a

school-owned iPad or small laptop device as

developmentally appropriate.

Middle school students are provided with

school-owned laptops. Laptops will be

distributed during the first week of school.

Upper school students are required to bring

their own laptops to school. Students may

choose a device based on what best suits

their needs and follows the technology

requirements.

Email and

Office 365

Middle and Upper School students use

Microsoft Office 365 email and the

Microsoft Office suite.

Health

Information

The school utilizes Magnus Health for

uploading and maintaining health forms

for students.

Technology @
The St. Paul's Schools

Login credentials for parents are the same

as the credentials provided for signing

enrollment contracts.

Technology

Acceptable Use

Your child's division will send a training

video, and an online form to complete

in August.

Welcome, New Families!

Need Help? 
Please email helpdesk@stpaulsmd.org or give us a call at 410-821-3046

Helpdesk Hours 8am until 4pm Monday through Friday

Family and student login credentials will

be provided this summer.  Class content

will be made available in August.  

Student login credentials will be provided

this summer.

Family  Login credentials will be provided

via email in June. 

https://stpaulsmd.brightspace.com/d2l/login
https://stpaulsmd.seniormbp.com/
https://secure.magnushealthportal.com/

